
Hugh Boyd Secondary Parent Advisory Council 

General Meeting Minutes 

November 9th, 2023, 7:00 pm in Library 

 

Hugh Boyd PAC acknowledges and thanks the first peoples of the hən̓q ̓əmin̓əm̓ 

language group on whose traditional and unceded territories we teach, learn and live. 

 

1. Welcome and Introductions – 4 people attending 

 

2. Approval of Agenda November 9th, 2023 - approved 

 

3. Approval of Minutes September 14th, 2023 – will approve at the next meeting 

 

4. Correspondence – BC Teachers’ Federation Magazine, 2 thank you letters from 

the students 

 

5. Reports 

• Treasurer – Arturo Yep 

• Gaming grant 15,055.70 is amount that is outstanding.   

• $7045.14 outstanding, 2019, 2020 and 2023 scholarships, plus a 

few items from last years wish list.  

• Principal’s report – Jason Leslie 

• Lots going on,  

• Students have settled in. 

• September was supper busy, October they find there way. The 

energy for the month is a little slower 

• Sept 21st Terry Fox run 

• Sept 21st Meet the teacher 

• Sept 29th Truth and Reconciliation Day whole school was in the 

field and participated in appreciation. 

• Sept 29th Grade 8 activities, bowling, pizza lunch, BBQ and then 

a dance.  

• Oct 4th Collab day 

• Oct 5th World teacher day 

• Oct 9th Thanksgiving 

• Oct 26th interim reports were sent out.  

• Later this month report cards for mid term and will be in 

MyEducation BC: Log On (gov.bc.ca) 

• Nov 1st Collab day 

• Nov 1st Take your kids to work day about half of the grade 9’s 

participated 

• Nov 2nd GLA 10 

https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do


• Nov 10th is the Remembrance Day ceremony.   

• Nov 13th school is closed.   

• Nov 16th report cards 

• Nov 22nd & 23rd parent teacher conferences 

• Dec 23rd start of Winter break 

• Fall sport season are coming to the end Volleyball season, Senior 

teams are still going, Jr games are over 

• Boys’ soccer games, Cross country and swimming qualified for 

provincials.   

• Basketball practicing has started.   

 

• RDPA / BCCPAC 

• Oct 3rd meeting 

• Dry Grad 

• They have started some of the fundraising and had their first 

meeting.  There are 3 co-chairs this year Penny, Kathy and 

Deborah.  

 

6. Business 

• Approval of Gaming Grant Funding from teachers wish list 

• Total of 12,214.57 was distributed between 11 different requests 

• Motion to approve the wish list as presented for a total of $12,214.57. 

• Motion: Arturo 

• Second: Jody 

• Approved 

 

 
 

7. Next Meeting date: February 15th, 2023 

 

8. Adjournment at 8:15 

 

 

Our email address is hughboydpac@gmail.com  

mailto:hughboydpac@gmail.com

